[INTRODUCTION:  E.G. Dear Aunt Mary, I hope you enjoyed a blessed Christmas and that your 2024 is off to a good start.  This year I will be part of the cast for the Seton Spring Musical. In conjunction with the musical, which is “White Christmas,” we are conducting a fundraiser to support Seton’s mission and operational costs. ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Seton was founded in 1975 by Anne Carroll with the goal to rebuild Catholic culture. Although in the Arlington dioceses is one of the most conservative in the country, Seton has greatly assisted in making Manassas, Virginia the city with the 13th highest percentage of practicing Catholics in America. Of the 2,500 graduates, ten are priests with four additional men in seminary formation and ten are religious sisters. One hundred and forty-six graduates met their future spouses at Seton, creating 73 Catholic families, many who now send their children to Seton. Mrs. Carroll also founded Christendom College, with her husband Warren, a year after Seton and later started Seton Home School, which she no longer runs, but has since spread across the country and internationally. St. Teresa of Calcutta said, “God calls us to be faithful, not successful.” Mrs. Carroll has accomplished both. Trusting in the Holy Spirit, she started the school with just sixteen students. The current enrollment is around 360, with a waiting list.
Please consider supporting Seton’s mission of rebuilding Catholic culture in our small corner of the world by donating or buying an ad for our spring musical. This year is the 31st production of Seton School’s spring musical and the performance will be “White Christmas.” Each year, the Seton families sell ads to businesses that wish to be included in the spring musical playbook.  The production runs for five performances and is viewed by over 1,000 people. The funds raised will help with the development and operational costs of Seton as well as school improvement projects.
You can reach me at (insert email address) or if you have any questions, there is more information about the ad campaign at https://setonschool.net/support/ad-campaign/
Thank you for your consideration.

